
From: Danielle Kettle [mailto:D.Kettle@tvdsb.on.ca]  

Sent: Monday, March 10, 2014 4:01 PM 
To: Watson, Amanda-Brea 

Subject: Apt buildings Z-8190 

 

Hi Amanda,  as discussed please notify Drewco Development Corp of the information below. 
 
RE:  Z-8190 
 
The proposed development of three apartment buildings is presently within the boundaries of Centennial 
Central PS for Grades JK to 8 and 
Medway HS for Grades 9-12. Students in grades 9-12 will be accommodated at Medway HS. Due to 
increased 
enrolment at Centennial Central PS the TVDSB is requesting that the following information be circulated 
to the developers prior to site plan aapproval.: 
 

" The Owner shall inform all Purchasers of residential lots by including a condition in all Purchase and Sale and/or 

Lease 
Agreements stating that the construction of additional public school accommodation is dependant upon funding 

approval 
from the Ontario Ministry of Education , therefore the subject community may be designated as a "Holding Zone" 

by the 
Thames Valley District School Board and pupils may be assigned to existing schools as deemed necessary by the 

Board ." 
 

If further information or clarification is required, please do not hesitate to contact our office. 
 

Regards, 
 

Danielle Kettle 

Capital Data Analyst 

Projects Department, Facility Services,  

d.kettle@tvdsb.on.ca 

951 Leathorne St., London, ON  N5Z 3M7 

P. (519) 452-2444 ext. 21035 F. (519) 452-2411 
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